
Hemingford Grey Primary School 
Newsletter  

 

Friday 21st April 

Mrs Marriott News Update: 

Have a lovely Easter break - don't forget school starts for children on Wednesday 19th April  

Hemingford Grey Primary School vs Alconbury Primary School: Thursday 

30th March 

 

A smashing effort from the Hemingford Grey football team yesterday. We played 3 games and came 

away undefeated. This meant going on and winning the tournament. It was a fantastic afternoon of 

football and great to see so much support. We go marching on to the next tournament! 



What's on the week after the Easter break: 

Monday 17th and Tuesday 18th April - Don't forget that these days are staff training inset days and 

the children are not in school on these days 

Wednesday 19th April 

CHILDREN START BACK TO SCHOOL TODAY FOR THE SUMMER TERM 

Talent Dance Academy : Years 1-6 - 3:15-4:15pm (first session today) 

Forest School After School Club - 3:15-5:00pm (The first session for the summer term:  PDF attached to 

the email with full details if you wish your child to join this club) 

Thursday 20th April 

Swimming Year 1 Session -  8:30am promptly to leave school from the main school entrance (if your 

child attends Skools Out, we will collect them from there (Please can you ensure that your child has a 

swimming costume or swim shorts, a towel and a swimming hat: THIS IS THE FIRST SESSION TODAY) 

Parent News and Information: 

• A poster from the Family Advisor informing of upcoming drop in support sessions that will be 

taking place in school from Tuesday 2nd May 

• A poster from  Education Inclusion Family Advisor advising of Easter holiday drop in sessions 

• For information on family activities taking place over Easter in the local community from The 

Norris Museum and Woodgreen please go to the website: Easter Holiday Activity Information1 

 
1http://www.hemingfordgrey.cambs.sch.uk/web/family_activities_for_easter_holidays/593365 

http://www.hemingfordgrey.cambs.sch.uk/web/family_activities_for_easter_holidays/593365


 



 

Headlice: We have been notified of headlice in school.  Could we please ask that you check your 

children’s hair and treat appropriately to avoid further spread. 
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